Fiona Gibson

From: Louis Coorey <Louis.Coorey@randwick.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 23 March 2016 3:30 PM

To: Fiona Gibson

Subject: Radnwick Council response to Notification section 75W modification request to Stage

2 Neuroscience Research Precinct (MP 08_0153 MOD 1)

Dear Fiona,

Re: Notification section 75W modification request to Stage 2 Neuroscience Research Precinct
(MP 08_0153 MOD 1)

Reference is made to Department correspondence dated 10 March 2016 inviting Council’s submission for
the abovementioned proposal.

Council understands that the proposal involves the enclosure of the level three terrace at the northern
end of Stage 2 of the Neuroscience Research Precinct within the Prince of Wales Hospital Site at Barker
Street.

Council does not raise any objections to the proposed modifications.

Should you have any further enquiries on this matter, please contact the Environmental Planning Officer,
Mr Elias Coorey on 9399 0524.

Regards

Elias (Louis) Coorey | City Planning: Development Assessment | Randwick City Council
Senior Environmental Planning Officer
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